
	 STUDENT	CLEVER	LOGIN	AT	HOME	
	
Go	on	the	K-3	Student	Resources	page	which	is	accessible	from	each	of	the	K-3	School	websites.		
KBES	is	be.nazarethasd.org;	LNES	is	lne.nazarethasd.org	and	SES	is	se.nazarethasd.org.		Click	on	
Student	Resources	tab	on	any	of	these	three	sites	and	it	will	take	you	to	the	page	below.		Please	
note	this	page	is	housed	under	the	LNES	site,	but	is	the	Student	Resource	page	for	ALL	K-3	
schools.		Student	should	then	click	on	the	Clever	button.	

	

	
	
Students	should	then	click	on	the	Log	in	with	Google	bar	since	they	will	be	using	their	Gmail	
account	to	log-in.		Every	student	K-12	has	a	Google	account.		However,	the	email	is	disabled	for	
elementary	students	so	that	they	can’t	send	or	receive	any	Email.		
	

	



	
The	first	time	they	log	in	it	asks	for	Email.		Student’s	Email	is	ID#@nasdstudents.org.		Click	Next	
button.	

	

	
	
Students	then	type	in	their	password	and	click	Next	button.		If	the	computer	asks	to	save	the	
password,	please	do	if	it	is	your	own	private	home	computer.		This	will	help	your	child	the	next	
time	they	log-in	to	use	Clever.	
	

	



They	are	now	at	their	Clever	desktop	in	which	they	can	access	their	Benchmark	Universe,	Lexia	
and	First	in	Math.	To	log	out	of	Clever,	students	click	on	their	name	in	top	right	corner	on	Clever	
blue	ribbon	and	then	select	log	out.		It	is	important,	especially	if	you	have	more	than	one	child	
or	student	at	home,	that	they	log-out	of	Clever	so	that	they	are	not	in	each	other’s	accounts.	
	

	
	

The	next	time	your	child	goes	to	use	Clever,	they	should	go	right	through	to	Clever.	However,	if	
you	have	more	than	one	person	using	Google	Drive	or	Gmail,	they	may	be	faced	with	this	
screen	the	next	time	they	log-on.	This	screen	will	show	their	Google	Account	with	their	name	
and	any	other	Google	account	that	may	have	been	used	on	that	computer.		Please	note,	this	
doesn’t	happen	at	school	in	the	computer	labs	because	students	login	the	computer	with	their	
own	ID#	and	Password.		On	a	home	computer/laptop,	the	parent	is	logging	in	on	their	own	
credentials.	Have	them	click	on	their	name.	
	

	
	 	



They	will	then	type	their	password	on	the	next	screen	unless	you	saved	it.		They	should	then	
click	on	the	Next	button.	
	

	
	

The	screen	will	load.	
	

	
	 	



The	Clever	dashboard	for	your	child	will	appear.	
	

	
	

The	student	email	(ID#@nasdstudents)	only	needs	to	be	put	in	once	on	any	computer/laptop	
that	the	student	may	use	at	home.		Each	log-in	afterwards,	if	the	information	is	saved,	should	
only	require	at	most	the	student	selecting	their	name	and	possibly	typing	their	password.	
	
There	is	a	Clever	iOS	App	available	free	from	the	Apple	Store	for	iPhones	and	iPads.		It	will	work	
similar	to	the	directions	here.		There	is	also	a	Lexia	Core5	App	for	the	iPad.		When	you	type	the	
student’s	ID#	and	password	on	the	intial	log-in	screen,	please	make	sure	to	click	the	Login	with	
Clever	button.		It	may	ask	the	first	time	in	a	new	school	year	for	the	student’s	teacher	email.		In	
most	cases	it	is	first	initial	with	last	name@nazarethasd.org	(ex:	skocher@nazarethasd.org).		
However,	there	are	a	few	exceptions.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	having	problems	logging	into	Clever	or	any	other	applications	the	
students	may	be	using,	please	Email	Shawn-Kimberly	Kocher	at	skocher@nazarethasd.org.	
	


